
Shawna Senko 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Shawna Senko 
Thursday, October 24, 2013 8:11 AM 
Bob Casey; Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: 
Hong Wang; Sakina Deas; Kelley Corbari 
RE: Docket 130255 

This message is to confirm that the docket suffix has been updated from TP to TA. 

Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
T allah as see, Florida 3 2399-0850 
850-413-6 770 

From: Bob casey 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 7:45AM 
To: Shawna Senko; Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Hong Wang; Sa kina Deas; Kelley Corbari; Bob casey 
Subject: RE: Docket 130255 

There was an error by BellSouth in the cover letter. 

It should have read TCG of South Florida instead of BellSouth. 

Yom docket title is now correct, but the suffix should be T A. 

You can refer to a similar filing they made for TCG in Docket No. 120309-TA. 

Thanks! 

Bob 

Robert J. Casey 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
bcasey@psc. state.fl. us 
(850) 413-6974 
Fax (850)413-6975 
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From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 3:58PM 
To: Sakina Deas; Kelley Corbari 
Cc: Bob Casey; Hong Wang; Shawna Senko 
Subject: Docket 130255 

Sakina and Kelley, 

New Docket 130255-TX was opened on 10/17/13 by DN 06308-13. We received a call from 
AT&T Florida/ Robin Yant (in Mr. Follensbee's office) advising that a new docket filed on the 
17th for AT&T Florida wasn't showing up on the report of new dockets. We found Docket 
130255 (which is on the list of new dockets) and note that the cover letter indicates that AT&T 
Florida is filing the petition for expedited review of growth code denial and thus, that was how 
the docket was titled in CMS. AT&T Florida was added to the utilities and parties sections in 
CMS as well. On closer review, it is noted that the petition attached to the cover letter indicates 
that TCG South Florida is filing the petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial and 
does not reference AT&T Florida anywhere in the petition. Therefore, we have updated the 
title, utilities, and parties information based on the initial ftling of that petition. We also 
updated the suffix to TP because there was a conflict with the company code (TA032 -
TCG). We need someone to please review that docket carefully, and advise what information 
should be changed, deleted, revised, etc. If there are any revisions, please forward them to 
Shawna Senko and I, by e-mail, with a cc to Hong Wang. Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 
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